
Youth Leadership Conference 2023
Tuesday, March 28, 2023 | Williamsville South High School | 3:30-8:00 PM

GLYS’ annual Youth Leadership Conference will occur on March 28th from 3:30 - 8:00 PM at
Williamsville South High School. This is an opportunity for local school districts to come
together and encourage positive peer interaction and community building. Students will have
the chance to attend various workshops on topics that align with their interests.

Food, beverages, and personal protective equipment (PPE) will be provided by GLYS Western
New York, Inc. at no charge to the students or their school district. The approximate
departure time from the conference is 8:00 PM - please allow travel time back to your
student’s home district to anticipate pick-up times.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact our Youth Leadership Coordinator, Faith
Winship at youthleadership@glyswny.org or 716.404.9411. You can also reach our Executive
Director, Jack Kavanaugh, at executive@glyswny.org or 716.703.0673

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Student’s Name: _____________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name(s): _____________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Contact Info: __________________________________________________

I, _______________________, grant permission for my student, ________________________,
to participate in this field trip event that requires transportation. This conference will take place
under the direction and guidance of the staff and volunteers of GLYS Western New York, Inc.

Photos will be taken at this event and used for GLYS marketing/PR purposes,
▢ Yes, I am okay with having my pictures taken
▢ No, please do not take my photo

Additional Information (ie. medical restrictions/concerns, allergies, physical limitations, etc.):

mailto:youthleadership@glyswny.org
mailto:executive@glyswny.org

